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August Meeting at Greenwood Hills
By Brett Grams, Chapter Manger, WGCSA

beyond conventionalMMoving b ...
               ...                       for a better planet

eco-friendly

 

      you will love it ... 
...and so will your bottom line.Prevail

better.  smarter.  responsible.

When you choose Prevail®, you’ll achieve superior results and capitalize on cost 
advantage savings by using 20-30% less fertilizer than conventional products. 
Prevail appeals to a vast new audience that cares about the environment and 
the footprint they leave behind for future generations.  With Prevail® you’re 
using high quality products that will provide dependable results, and your 
customers will love knowing they’re utilizing better products to manage 
their greenspace areas.

But we’ve just scratched the surface here, to get the full story on why your 
turf and your bottom line will love Prevail®, contact Spring Valley®. We’ll 
show you how these revolutionary new products work.

    Contact:     Andy Gruse
AndyG@springvalleyusa.com 
1-920-360-1450

On August 15th 2011 a joint meeting was held with 
WGCSA and Northern Great Lakes Golf Course Su-

perintendents Association Members attending.
Host Supeintendent Scott Sann and his staff had the 

course in wonderfull conditon for our group.
Greenwood Hills Country Club was incorporated in 

Wausau in 1989 and construction began in 1991.  As with 
many projects with open aoil record rains came in 1992 
and spring of 1993 causing numerous setbacks and delays 
in course construction.  The front 9 was able to open in fall 
of 1993 while the back 9 was available for play in August of 
1994.  

The modern clubhouse opened in 1995 to provide a full 
service faciliy for the membership.  Scott and his staff pro-
vide wintertime recreation for the members with groomed 
cross-country skiing and snowshoe hiking trails.  

In June of 2000 Sann let Greenwood Hills to designation 
as a Certified Audubon Cooperative Sanctuary.  At the time 

one of 5 in Wisconsin and 236 in the world.
Recently Sann undertook a teeing area plan with small 

tee boxes enlarged and 8 new tee boxes were added.  The 
project extended the black tees to 7017 and shortened the 
Teal tees to 4788.
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